
 
                                                   Midland Valley High School 

                                                  Lesson Plans 
                                                  2022 ς 2023 

 

 Teacher: 
 R. Santiago-Librán  

Subject: 
Spanish II CP 

Period(s): 
1st & 7th  

Week of: 
29 August to 2 September  

    

 
Standards 
Addressed 

Objective(s) 
Warm-up 
Activity 

Instruction/Procedures 
Extension/ 
Homework 

Assessment 

Mon. Can identify 
some basic 
facts from 
memorized 
words and 
phrases when 
they are 
supported by 
gestures or 
visuals in 
informational 
texts. 

- Students will be able to 
describe, indicate age, 
possession, and 
sensations using the verbs 
tener, ser, and estar. 

 Verbs video -Bell ringer 
-Housekeeping items: drills 
and class materials.  
-Complete activities with 
tener, ser, and estar 
(individually and in groups). 

-Study the verbs tener, 
ser, and estar. Create 
flashcards as 
demonstrated in class. – 
August 30. 

 

Essential Question: Can I describe myself and tell my age? 

Tue. Can express 
basic needs 
related to 
familiar and 
everyday 
activities, 
using a 
mixture of 
practiced or 
memorized 
words, 

- Students will be able to 
describe, indicate age, 
possession, and 
sensations using the verbs 
tener, ser, and estar. 

 Verbs video -Bell ringer 
-Complete activities with 
tener, ser, and estar 
(individually and in groups). 

-Study the verbs tener, 
ser, and estar. 
-Study the vocabulary. 

 



phrases, and 
questions. 

Essential Question: Can I indicate possession and sensations?  

Wed. Can identify 
some basic 
facts from 
memorized 
words and 
phrases when 
they are 
supported by 
gestures or 
visuals in 
informational 
texts. 

-Students will be able to 
name professions and 
occupations.  

Video: 
Profesiones 

-Bell ringer. 
- Indicate someone’s 
professions using the verb 
ser. 
- Complete the class 
activities. 

-Study the countries and 
professions. 

 

Essential Question: Can I indicate a person’s occupation?  

Thu. Can express 
basic needs 
related to 
familiar and 
everyday 
activities, 
using a 
mixture of 
practiced or 
memorized 
words, 
phrases, and 
questions. 

-Students will be able to 
identify Hispanic 
countries, capitals, and 
nationalities.  

Video: Países 
Hispanos 

-Bell ringer. 
- Indicate a person’s origin 
and nationality.  
- Complete the class 
activities. 

- Create cards for this 
week’s topics. 

 

Essential Question: Can I tell/ask personal information?  

Fri. Communicate 
in 

- Students will be able to 
practice and review this 
week’s topics. 

 -Bell ringer 
-Exchange information with 
classmates. Include: origin, 

- Review for the upcoming 
quiz. 

 



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5RJaxKaqWnw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LAVgyVq2SP0

